
NEW EPRS CERTIFICATE 
NOW ACCESSIBLE THROUGH 

PHILHEALTH WEBSITE
Please be advised that the new Electronic Premium Remittance 
System (EPRS) Certificate can now be accessed through https://
www.philhealth.gov.ph/services/. Upon clicking on the link, kindly 
download the files containing the client password, the digital certificate 
and the instructions for installation.

For installation assistance, please contact your PhilHealth Accounts 
Information Management Specialist (PAIMS) or visit the nearest 
PhilHealth Office in your locality.

Further inquiries pertaining to this advisory may be referred to the 
Corporate Action Center at (02) 441-7442 or through actioncenter@
philhealth.gov.ph.
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